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Application of Lake Talquin Waterworks, Inc. for grandfather water 
certificate in Leon County and pass through of regulatory assessment fees 

AFFIRMATION OF MAILING- PASS THROUGH 

ST ATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF PASCO 

This statement submitted on June 1, 2021, affirms that the attached Pass Through Notice for the 

above referenced docket was mailed via US mail service to the customers of Lake Talquin 

Waterworks, Inc. 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for Lake Talquin Waterworks, Inc. 



NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS OF LAKE TALQUIN WATERWOR_KS, INC. 

Pursuant to Section 367.081(4)(b), Florida Statutes, water and wastewater utilities are permitted to pass through, 
without a public hearing, a change in rates resulting from: an increase or decrease in rates charged for utility services 
received from a governmental agency or another regulated utility and which services were redistributed by the utility 
to its customers; an increase or decrease in the rates that it is charged for electric power, the amount of ad valorem 
taxes assessed against its used and useful property, the fees charged by the Department of Environmental Protection 
in connection with the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Program, or the regulatory assessment foes 
imposed upon it by the Commission; and costs incurred for water quality or wastewater quality testing required by 
the Department of Enviromnental Protection. Okaloosa Waterworks, inc. is now subject to Regulatory Assessment 
Fees imposed by the Florida Public Service Commission. 

On March 2, 2021, Lake Talquin Waterworks, Inc. filed its Notice of Intention with the Florida Public Service 
Commission to increase its, water rates in Okaloosa County pursuant to this Statute. The rates will increase by 4.5%. 
The filing is subject to review by the Commission staff for accuracy and completeness. 

These rates should be reflected on your bill for service rendered on and aHer April 16, 202 1. 

If you should have any questions, you may call the utility at 888-228-2 134. Please be sure to have your account 
number handy for quick reference. 




